
What have we been learning this week? 

Autumn 2—Week beginning 4/11/24 

 

 

Welcome back to a busy term! We will be learning about lots of different 
celebrations this term; starting this week with bonfire night and remem-
brance. We learnt about fire safety and created collage bonfires. We 
made a remembrance wreath to represent the school at the remembrance 
service on Sunday. We have  

Book of the week– A busy day for birds 
Rhyme of the week–  Favorites  

Word of the week–  a bit 

Math's 

We have using mathe-
matical language to de-
scribe our firework this 
week. We spoke about 
the fireworks going high, 
straight, wide, 
long,  distance 
and speed.  

Literacy 

This term we will be read-
ing ’I’m going to eat this 
ant’’. We introduced the 
book this week and were 
surprised how many chil-
dren 
recongnised an 
ant eater.  

Next Week 

It’s world Nursery Rhyme Week; we will actually have real currant buns and 
be singing songs all week long. Our activities will reflect the rhyme that day. 
Every child will get a certificate for taking part.  
We will be learning about Diwali (we welcome any plastic bottle donations.)  
On Friday it’s Children in Need day so please send your child to school in 
comfortable sports wear as we will be getting active!  
 
Please send your child with mittens and warm hats (clearly labeled) as 
the weather turns cold. Please don’t send gloves.  
Book of the week– I say Ooh, you say Aah  
Word of the week–  day 


